
PENIEL WELSH CHAPEL 
2020 Exterior Renovation Project 

 

Wonderful news! Thanks to your support and prayers, the Peniel Welsh Chapel 

Association is moving forward with Phase 1 of our Exterior Renovation Project. 

Sufficient donations have been collected over the past two years to install insulation, 

PVC-coated seamless steel siding, and steel trim on the sanctuary (main building), 

as well as 10 new storm windows for the sanctuary. All work will be completed by 

Wrightway Home Improvement of Fond du Lac. 

Phase 2 is the renovation of the kitchen/dining room in the rear and will include 

siding, insulation, trim, & one storm window for the stained-glass window. 

Additionally, 6 windows & 1 door will be replaced. The cost of Phase 2 is 

approximately $27,500 and will commence when sufficient funds have been 

received. 

Additional funds will be needed for exterior electrical work and lighting and detail 

trim on the front of the Chapel. 

No matter how large or small, all donations are truly welcome and appreciated and 

are 501©(3) tax deductible.  Please address your donation to:  

Peniel Welsh Chapel 

Lynette Booth, Treasurer  

893 Harmel Ave, Oshkosh, WI 54902 

THANK YOU for your continued support of the historical Peniel Welsh Chapel! 

 Questions? Contact Carolee Schultz at 920-748-3090 


